
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 29, 2017 2:03:26 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 7:10 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Elaine Wilkinson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I cannot talk because I have ALS.  I live on a pension.  We have a pole down our road that is almost
toppled over.  That's going to be another time we lose power.  Since the beginning of 2017 we lost
power a minium of 6 times.
Do we get credit for that>  Not in the lest.  I live on a pension and cannot afford any more raises.  I
have my hydro bill since 1968 - the time we moved in our house,  It was $75.00.  I wish it was that
now.  That I can afford.

-- Attachment --
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